
Dr. Hector Garcia 
1315 Bright Street 

GORE FOR PRESIDENT 
P.O. Box 15800 

Arlington, Virginia 22215 

July 23, 1987 

Corpus Christie, Texas 78405 

Dear Hector: 

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to address your group on my recent trip to Corpus Christi. I hope I was able to give you a clear idea of my vision for the country. 

America will face many challenges within the next decade, and these 
challenges demand sound leadership. The nation needs leadership that not only holds a positive vision about how we as a diverse people should 
progress, but leadership that offers integrity and accountability, as well. As President, I will offer that leadership. Your support will be crucial in my efforts to restore public faith in the American Presidency. 

Thank you again for meeting with me, and I hope to see you again soon. In the meantime, please feel free to contact my national headquarters at (703)979-1988 with any questions you might have. 

Sincerely, 

{)J 
Al Gore 
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